
 
 

HAWRIDGE & CHOLESBURY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Phillips 

 Hawridge, Chesham, Buckinghamshire HP5 2UQ    |    01494 758368   |    office@hcschool.uk   |   www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

RESPECT - UNDERSTANDING - PEACE - HONESTY - RESPONSIBILITY - TEAMWORK 

 9th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Chiltern League 
 
This year we have taken the opportunity to join the Chiltern League which is hosted by Waterside 
Primary School. The league will provide us with a range of sporting fixtures throughout the year, 
a different sport for each half term (football, netball, tag rugby, girls football and cricket) and 
every Thursday evening there will be a regular fixture.  
 
The first half term is Year 5 and 6 Football.  
 
If you would like to be considered for a place on the team, please fill out the slip below. We 
expect regular attendance for the half term which will be every Thursday Evening 4pm-5pm until 
October Half Term.  
 
The games will be played at different schools and we will communicate the location of each week 
as soon as we are provided with the final fixture list. The first Cup Match, an away fixture, will be 
on Thursday, 15th September 2022, but we do not know which school as yet. 
 
If your child is interested in participating in this first half term of The Chiltern League, please 
return the slip below by Tuesday, 13th September.   
 
 
Thank you 
……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
The Chiltern League 
 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………… Class………. to take 
part in the Chiltern League. 
 
 
I understand that the games will be played at different local schools and I need to transport my 
child. 
 
Signed …………………………………..………………….. ( parent / guardian )   
 
Contact Number……………………………………………………………….  
 
 
 
 

Please return the slip by Tuesday 13th September 2022 
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